
 

6.9.2021 

NUT ALLERGY 

We have been made 

aware that one of our new 

reception children has 

quite a severe nut allergy 

therefore we would ask all 

parents to avoid sending 

nuts in packed lunches 

until we can gather some 

more information. 

Many thanks for your 

support with this. 

EARRINGS 

If your child has 

earrings in, these 

should be removed for 

school on a daily basis.  

If they have previously 

had these pierced it is 

for parents to cover 

these with medical tape 

or plasters daily to 

ensure compliance with 

our h&s advice. 

NEW CHILDREN TO SCHOOL 

Please bring all forms back to school 

as a matter of urgency. 

REPORTING ABSENCES 

If your child is absent from 

school it is parental 

responsibility to ensure 

school are informed before 

9:00am.  School are finding 

they are having to call 

parents daily.  Option 1 

01772 743531 is 

designated to reporting 

absences and there is also 

an online form which can 

be completed. 

DATA COLLECTION FORMS AND COLLECTION 

arrangement forms will be sent home later this 

week.  Please complete and return to the office. 

 

 

If you need a new code please 
ask your class teacher. Tempest are coming into school 

for 'Family and Individual' 

photos on the 15th September. 

 






